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Public Input Sought to Identify Projects for a Proposed 2019 Bond Program 
 

New Braunfels, TX – On Tuesday, January 30th, the Bond Advisory Committee (BAC) invites the public 

to attend and participate in a public input meeting as part of the process of developing a slate of potential projects 

for City Council to consider in a 2019 Bond election.  The meeting will be held at the McKenna Events Center, 801 

W. San Antonio Street, beginning at 6:00 p.m. 

Public input is one aspect of data gathering that will assist the committee members in prioritizing projects 

for City Council consideration. The January 30th meeting will be devoted to taking comments and suggestions 

directly from the public.  Residents are encouraged to make plans and take advantage of this opportunity to help 

prepare for the community’s future and to be a part of this vital process. 
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